
 

Led by the Spirit 

Canadian Catholic Students’ Association 

National Leadership Conference October 16-19
th

 2014 

                
 

Name: _________________________________________________________ Age: ______ Sex: _____ 

 

Phone Number: _____________________________________________________________  

 

Email: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

University/College:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I am ____ a student 

        ____ a campus minister 

        ____ other 

 

Would you like your e-mail address to be put on the e-mail list given to all participants at the end of the 

conference?   ____ yes   ____ no 

 

 

Food sensitivities or Special Needs: _____________________________________________________ 

 

I would like to register for: 

___ full conference  - billet, meals, program $100  (students will be billeted in pairs with host families and 

host students) 

___ full conference - meals, program $100   

___ student commuter rate - program $25 (no accommodation and no meals) 

 

Rooms have been held at Campus Towers for Campus Ministers and must be arranged separately using 

group code. Alternately, Brittney may be able to find space with a local religious community. 

                   
Registration Fee/ Frais d’inscription           $100.00                        

  

Please Return this form to  

Brittney White via email at bwhite@ualberta.ca. Please indicate CCSA Conference registration in the subject line. 

 

You may pay by cheque or credit card. 

If you wish to pay by cheque, please send payment by cheque made out to St. Joseph's College and sent to Brittney 

White, St. Joseph's College, University of Alberta, Edmonton, AB. T6G 2J5 or 

If you wish to pay by credit card, please call Elsie at 780.492.7681 ext 231.  *There is an additional $3.00 fee that 

will be charges to your card for processing costs. 

 
THIS FORM MUST BE RETURNED BY SEPTEMBER 30, 2014 IN ORDER TO PROVIDE THE 

NECESSARY TIME TO ARRANGE BILLETS. 

 

All registrants will receive more information via email in early October. 


